
Little Miss Strawberry Days 
Applications for the 2025 royalty  are now available at 

strawberrydays.org and pgcityutah.gov 

 

Please refer to page two of the application for important information 

Applicants cannot be younger than 9 years or older than 11 years on June 1st, 2025 and 
MUST live in Pleasant Grove. 

 
Royalty members and their parent(s) MUST be available during the week of Strawberry 

Days (June 14th-22nd). No Exceptions! 
 

Applications are due on or before 12pm on March 14, 2025.   
Our new royalty will be announced at the Miss Pleasant Grove Competition on April 12, 2025, 

at 7:00 PM at PGHS. 
Winners must attend the competition to be announced as royalty. 

 
If you have questions, please contact 

Kym Wilson at pgwilson238@gmail.com 
    Cassie Sanderson at cassiesanderson81@gmail.com 

    Shianne Dredge at sdredge08@gmail.com 
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